
Islamic Republic of Afghanistan 

Ministry of Economy 

NGOs’ Coordination Directorate 

                                                                        

Announcement 

 

According to article (2) of movement restrictions plan in Kabul approved by Ministers’ 

council, Ministry of Economy decided that;  

1. NGOs working in health sector should follow their activities in close coordination 

with Ministry of Public health. By this, the proposed movement restrictions can be 

followed as advised by MoPH and will avoid gap in providing health services. 

2. All NGOs should coordinate their projects activities with line departments (at central 

and provincial level) and follow accordingly. 

3. NGOs with main offices in Kabul are advised to work remotely (from homes), in 

case, it is essential for key staff to be physically present in offices – they can do so 

following MoPH advice. This issue of staff access to their offices is coordinated 

with the involved Committee at Kabul level.  

4. In situation when/where people need assistance, MoEco expects all NGOs to keep on 

assisting people (in Health and other sectors), respond to their needs, and should not 

stop their activities.  

Densely, the Directorate of NGOs remains active to facilitate and avoid gaps in emergency 

response. If NGOs are facing problems, they may contact us via 0700274654.    

 

With Regards 

NGOs Coordination Directorate 

 

 

 

 

 

Refer to the original letter in the 2nd page   

 



 


